

November 20, 2016

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to the staff and supporters of Bikur Cholim of Greater Washington. I am grateful for this opportunity to recognize you for your service to those in need in our community.

Today's honorees – Fran Kritz and Judy and Jerry Frank – have done so much to make a difference in the lives of others. Thank you to each of you for all you do!

I am delighted to add a hearty "mazal tov" on the opening of the Bernard Creeger Bikur Cholim House. I am confident that this new facility will bring hope and healing to the sick and less fortunate, whom you serve with generosity and loving kindness.

Bikur Cholim of Greater Washington provides sensitive and compassionate relief to our neighbors. May it continue to go from strength to strength!

Sincerely,

Chris Van Hollen Member of Congress